
 

  

                   TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE   

MAJOR RENOVATION WORKS – REPAIRING & PAINT WORKS AT THE ELEVATION OF NBP HO  
BUILDING KARACHI 

    
  

All concerned are informed that NBP Notice for the above cited tender posted on NBP’s 

website (Ref: NT- 04/29/2024-1, dated 29th April 2024), PPRA’s website (Ref: TS 538297E 

dated 30th April 2024) EPAD (Ref # F-240563442) and published in newspaper be treated 

as cancelled.     

This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites.   
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